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Good morning,
 
Please see the responses below from Brixham Town Council:
 

·                     

 
  

 
                     Hennessey Cocktail Lounge, 2 King Street, Brixham, TQ5 9TF

 
Members raised concerns that a previous application 060390 was refused by the licencing
committee on numerous grounds and the new application is requesting longer opening hours.
 
It was resolved to object to the licensing application based on the information received from
Torbay Licensing Committee. The proposed opening hours would have a detrimental impact on
the natural amphitheatre of Brixham Town Centre. Members noted that the premises is classed
by the Police as a high risk and that granting this licence would in their opinion, undermine the
licensing objectives.
 
Members carefully considered that if the application is approved by the licencing committee,
then Brixham Town Council would want the following hours imposed, consistent with other
licence premises in the area:
 
Monday - Saturday   11:00am   -  11:00pm for the sale of alcohol with premises closure at
11:30pm
Sunday                      11:00am  -  10:30pm for the sale of alcohol with ​premises closure at
11:00pm
 
This approach has been established over a period of time and the numerous complaints
regarding noise nuisance from residents in the natural amphitheatre of Brixham Town Centre
and specific harbour region.
 
Regards

Deputy Town Clerk
 
Brixham Town Council, First Floor, Town Hall, New Road, Brixham TQ5 8TA
01803 859678




